25 - 27 October 2016

Ingula Pumped Storage Scheme
KwaZulu-Natal South Africa

Welcome to the 2016 African
Hydro Symposium e-newsletter.
Watch this space for updates as
we count down towards the
symposium.

Deadline extended

Submission of abstracts
and registration:

23 September 2016

Ingula Visitors Centre

Above is the brand new visitors
centre at Ingula.

Guided tours of the site and
underground stations are
conducted from here. It will be
the venue for the 2016 African
Hydro Symposium.

Contact: +27363423236/3122
ingulavisitorscentre@eskom.co.za

AHS UPDATE

Eskom South Africa is proud to host the 28th
African Hydro Symposium. It will be held at
Africa’s newest and largest pumped storage
scheme - Ingula, situated in the scenic northern
corner of the KwaZulu-Natal Province.

The venue is the brand new Ingula Visitors
Centre and the programme is filled with
insightful presentations, talks and workshops.
But, it's not just all work - there will be time to
experience the area around Ingula.

The Gala Dinner will be held in the historical
Royal Hotel in Ladysmith. Another of the
evenings will have a Zulu-themed dinner at
Spionkop Lodge, just outside Ladysmith.

Delegates from the 2013 AHS on a site
visit to Ingula

Register now!

Thank you to those who have already submitted
their abstracts and registration forms.
Abstracts are coming in thick and fast, but we
still have some sessions to fill. There is still time,
so send your 100-200 word abstract to us and
we will include you in this event.

Delegates are only responsible for their own
travel and accommodation costs, all other costs
are covered. A shuttle will be available from
Johannesburg to Ladysmith. Details on the
registration form and on our website
www.eskom.co.za/AHS2016, or email us on
AHS2016@eskom.co.za

14 September 2016

Visit Africa’s newest and biggest!

Machine Hall and Unit 4

Unit 3 turbine shaft - 1,4m diameter

Surge chamber - 100m deep

Installation of rotor and stator

Headrace at Ingula’s upper site
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